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We have been really lucky to have been treated to two wonderful performances this week! Goldfinches
wowed us with their ‘Pirates versus Mermaids’ and Swallows are ready to perform their ‘Romeo and
Juliet’ adaptation later this evening. Both have been fantastic performances and thanks need to go to
the staff and children who have worked so hard to make it happen. Goldfinches performed with such
confidence and enthusiasm and their singing was just wonderful, and we have been impressed by how
many words Swallows class had to learn in such a short time!

Today has been break the rules day and we’ve had lots of fun in school. We’ve had interesting outfits,
cuddly toys and very unusual coloured hair and wacky hairstyles. Thank you all who donated towards
this event, so far we have raised just over £100.

Next week is our last week and we would like to invite you all to the end of year assembly. As you are
already aware we are holding this in the Memorial Hall and numbers are limited to one parent/carer per
family, two for the Year 6 leavers. We would love to see you if you are able to join us at 11am on Friday
morning. In this assembly we will be giving out certificates and celebrating achievements across the
school, and of course we will also be saying goodbye to our leavers.

We are also inviting the parents of Goldfinches and our two violin players in Swallows to come to an end
of year performance with Charlotte Sloane-Hill in the school hall at 2.45pm on Thursday. All our young
musicians have made fantastic progress with Charlotte this year and we do hope you will be able to
come and join us.

Mrs Phillips Mr Turull

4 N

Diary Dates

July
Friday 14th Swallow Class play performance at 6pm
Thursday 20th 2.45pm Goldfinch violin performance
Friday 21st July Leavers/Celebration Assembly at 11lam Memarial Hall

FOLS End of Term BBQ 32.15pm
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News from the Classrooms

) This week in Robins we harvested our potato crop, we also discovered a
N ginormous slug!

What a busy week for the Kingfishers! We watched the Pirates and Mermaids
Play performed by the Goldfinches class, we took part in our school’s sports
day and we had a fun-filled day at Puxton Park. At Puxton Park we went on a
tractor ride, learned how a dairy farm works and discovered lots of facts
about exotic animals. Finally we had lots of fun in the soft play and the
squirts boats. A well deserved treat after a year of hard work!

This week in Starlings, we have been enjoying music lessons with Mr Smith.
He has introduced us to different genres as well as teaching us some new
songs. The children have been very impressed with his piano playing
abilities!

v Goldfinches did us proud with their spectacular performance of Pirates Vs
Mermaids. The talent of these children simply blew us away and we are
o extremely proud of them. What a show!

Swallows have had a brilliant time practising our play and loved performing
7/ to our first audience on Thursday. We cannot wait to show all the parents
tonight!




